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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

It is time for an educational visit! This term we have planned a visit to The Red House in Aldeburgh to link in 
with our music curriculum and Big Question - How does Disney use classical music to create emotion? The 
visit will allow us to explore a range of musical instruments, techniques and explore the history of The Red 
House too.  

This visit will be split across two days to accommodate space at The Red House.  

Year 2 children will be visiting The Red House on – Thursday 21st March. 
Year 1 children will be visiting The Red House on – Friday 22nd March.  

When your child is not on their educational visit, they will have a normal school day.  

For this educational visit your child will need:  
● A rucksack to carry their belongings  
● A healthy snack  
● A packed lunch (please remember we are a nut free school) 
● Water bottle 
● To wear full school uniform 

 
When on the educational visit we will be leaving school at 09:30am, so normal school drop off time applies. 
We will return at approximately 3.00pm, so normal pick up time applies. 

The cost of this trip will be £9.55 and this includes: entrance to The Red House, workshops with experts and 

the cost for coach travel. The Education Reform Act requires that the contribution you make is voluntary, but 

the price calculated represents the minimum contribution that will make the visit possible.  

 

Please log on to Arbor to give consent and to pay for this visit. We are unable to accept any other form of 

payment. Please ensure you have consented and paid by the 7th March. 

 

By consenting to the visit you acknowledge and consent to your child receiving medical treatment which, in 

the opinion of a qualified first aider, may be necessary if an accident occurs.  

If you have any questions regarding this visit, please speak to any of the Key Stage One team.   

Kind regards, 

The Key Stage One Team 

 


